
16 September 2022

Dear Parent / Carer,

Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin. Please find below important campus

information relating to our students.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

Year 9 Normandy residential trip

Class of 2022 Annual Awards Evening 15.9.22

FUTURE CAMPUS EVENTS:



All Years ● A REMINDER THAT THE CAMPUS IS CLOSED ON MONDAY 19TH SEPTEMBER.

● Reporting Absences - Please report any student absence either via the
attendance@brookvalegroby.com email address or via Option 1 Extension 275 on the
campus telephone number. Please remember to indicate where possible how long the
child will be off (e.g. 48 hours after the child has been sick) and when to expect the
child to be back in school. You only need to contact Attendance again if your child does
not return on the day expected.

● Covid related absences - the Government's current advice on isolation for covid for
young people under 18 is three days after testing positive. Students should know how
to find their work in the Google Classroom if able to work from home and to catch up
on work missed.

● Arbor accounts - a reminder to set up your Arbor account if you haven't done so
already. This has replaced Weduc so Arbor should be used to add funds to your child’s
catering money. Please contact arbor@brookvalegroby.com for log in queries.

● Some students had refunds such as trip deposits returned to their Weduc payments
account. Parents/Guardians need to email support@weduc.co.uk to request credit is
moved back to their own account.

● Items brought in to Reception - please remind students to come to collect their
forgotten items, such as PE kits and lanyards, during break or lunchtimes.

● Lost property items - if found these are passed to Reception. Please help us to reunite
your child with their belongings by labelling bags, clothing and other possessions.

Years 7, 10
and 12

● Proofs from photographs taken in school have been passed to students during form
time. You can use your personalised code to order direct from at www.jssp.co.uk
Deadline for orders is Tuesday 20 September 2022 to benefit from free delivery to
school. An additional  charge is made for postage for orders received after this date.

Year 7 ● Reminder that appointments can still be made until 5pm Sunday 18th September via
Arbor click here for information for the Year 7 Meet the Tutor Evening being held on
campus, Thursday 22 September.

● Please see information regarding our Homework Club - Homework Club Year 7

Post 16 ● Reminder that appointments can still be made until 5pm Sunday 18th September via
Arbor for the Year 12 Meet the Tutor Evening being held on campus, Thursday 22
September.
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